
24 November 2016 
Savannah Petroleum PLC 

(“Savannah” or the “Company”) 
 

Notice of Retail Shareholder call 

 
Savannah Petroleum PLC (“Savannah”) will host a conference call for retail shareholders at 11.00am on 1 
December 2016, to provide an update on the recent analyst and investor site visit to the Company’s 

operations and offices in Niger. 
 
If you would like to participate in the conference call please contact Jimmy Lea at Celicourt Communications 

via email at jlea@celicourt.uk 
  

 
For further information contact: 
 

 

Savannah Petroleum  +44 (0) 20 3817 9844  
Andrew Knott, CEO  
Jessica Hostage, Corporate Communications  

  
Strand Hanson (Nominated Adviser) +44 (0) 20 7409 3494 
Rory Murphy   

James Spinney  
Ritchie Balmer  
  

Mirabaud (Broker) +44 (0) 20 7878 3362 
Peter Krens  
Rory Scott  

  
Celicourt Communications  +44 (0) 20 7520 9266 
Mark Antelme  

Jimmy Lea  
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